
From: Doug Mayer <doug.mayer@stonesoupdevelopment.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 1:03 PM 
To: Jean Salmonsen <Jean.Salmonsen@floridahousing.org>; Trey Price <Trey.Price@floridahousing.org>; 
Marisa Button <Marisa.Button@floridahousing.org>; kevin.tatreau@floirdahousing.org 
Subject: Comment on Draft Workforce Housing Application RFA 2021-208 
 
Good Afternoon All – 
My comment is related to the proposed requirement of a Market Study for RFA 2021-208.  The draft 
states the Market Study must be completed before the application deadline, this will add substantially 
to the cost to submit an application.  For many nonprofits developers, and smaller for-profit developers, 
requiring a Market Study at the application phase will make it financially much more difficult for them to 
compete.  Rather, we suggest that the Market Study be required after award of funding as part of the 
credit underwriting process. 
Thank you, Doug  
 
Doug Mayer – President 
Stone Soup Development 
Cell - 305-761-8030 
doug.mayer@stonesoupdevelopment.net 
1101 Cortez Street 
Coral Gables, FL 33134 
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